
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Terminating Employees for Theft
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Allegations of theft are very serious, and employers should exercise special caution when an

employee has been accused or suspected of stealing. In an article for Recruiter, partner Ed Harold

provides guidance for employers to help diminish the risk of a potential wrongful discharge claim

brought by an employee after he/she has been terminated for stealing.

To read the article visit Recruiter.

Related People

Edward F. Harold

Regional Managing Partner

504.592.3801

Email

Related Offices

New Orleans

https://www.recruiter.com/i/a-step-by-step-guide-to-terminating-employees-for-theft/
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/edward-f-harold.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/edward-f-harold.html
tel:504.592.3801
mailto:eharold@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/new-orleans.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

